
Inter-departmental help desk stood
down

Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations:

Please broadcast the following as soon as possible and repeat it at suitable
intervals:

     The inter-departmental help desk set up by the Central and Western
District Office at Queen Mary Hospital today (November 1) in response to the
ferry accident occurred in the Central Pier No. 9 has now been stood down.

http://www.government-world.com/inter-departmental-help-desk-stood-down-4/
http://www.government-world.com/inter-departmental-help-desk-stood-down-4/

